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6th May, 2021           Issue 12 PHONE: 02 6059 8987 

Belvoir Special School Newsletter 
38 Gayview Drive, WODONGA, 3690 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Debutant Ball Training 

Monday’s 3:15-4pm  

 

Jack Maher Race Day 

May 22nd 

 

School Council Meetings 

Finance - 5th May 

General - 12th May 

Pupil Free day  

May 28th  

Dyson’s Bus Numbers: 

BUS 1: 0408691885 

BUS 2: 0417041196 

BUS 3: 0407563474 

BUS 4: 0408698635 

Belvoir Bus: 0431756813 

 

 
 
Please note we are closed on: 
 
Monday 10th May 
Thursday 13th May 
Thursday 20th May 
 
Sorry for any inconvenience 

In the school holidays we had a walkway build to join the main orange 
pod building to the rest of the school.             This additional walkway 
will provide some protection for orange pod students from the weather 
over the winter months 

 

This week we farewelled three staff who have 
worked at the school.  

Dennis has worked at the school for over 20 years 
and retired at the end of last term as our school bus driver. It was great to have the opportunity to 
thank him for his service and contribution to the school. Dennis hopes to go for a final bus run later 
this term so he can farewell the families and students he has worked with at the 
school. We will announce the run and date once it is set so families do not miss 
their chance to say good bye.  

 

Amanda Knight will be leaving us at the end of this week. Mandy has been a significant member of 
the welfare team and has assisted many families with NDIS and other wellbeing issues. Mandy has 
worked tirelessly over the last seven plus years      supporting our families and students we will miss 
her greatly. I would like to acknowledge Mandy’s great work and our best wishes as she embarks on 
a new adventure. 

Finally, Jemma Sutcliffe will be leaving us 
next week. Jemma has been an educational 
support worker at Belvoir for over ten 
years. She has worked across many Pods 
and supported many students. We thank 
Jemma for her years of service and      
contribution to the school, families and 
students.  We wish Jemma all the best 
with her new job. 

This week we started our school swimming program.               
The students had a great experience. Please ensure all students 
have all their clothing labelled and have a reusable bag for their 
wet gear. 

Pennie Moffat, Principal. 
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THIS WEEKS PURPLE MOMENT AWARDS! 

Spencer H 

Room 23 

For great work in Literacy 

Zachary L 

Room 23 

For great work with Olivia.  

Brandon-Ley 

Room 14 

For following  

instruction by completing an 

action the first time he was 

asked.  

Blake C 

Room 18 

For being responsible and 

working independently . 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Class of the week! 

This week’s class of the week goes to  

Room 18! 

They have been incredibly flexible with adjusting to many different 

staff this week. They have stayed focused and used their zones of  

regulation to tell us how they are feeling.  

Well Done Room 18!  
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Tickets are $5.00 each and are available for purchase at 
the office. 

 
This year's Morning Tea is a great opportunity for our 

school community to  

raise funds for the Royal Children's Hospital, who improves 
the health and wellbeing of many of our children and  

adolescents at Belvoir. 

When: 1 2th & 1 3th  of May 

Time: 1 1 :30am till 1 pm 
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On Wednesday we tried French toast. 

On Thursday we tried baked 

beans on toast. 

 

 

On Friday we tried  

bacon and egg  

sandwich . This was the  

favourite breakfast by 

far. 

Room 5 News 
Sara, Rachel, Charlie & Leticia. 

Last week, we used our book of the week, 

‘What’s For Breakfast?’ by Harriet  

Rosenbloom, to try different foods for breakfast.  

We all helped by making and cooking our different 

breakfast options each day. We also worked extra 

on our independent living skills by practicing our 

cutlery skills whilst sitting at the table.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday we tried pancakes.  
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Room 5 News 
Sara, Rachel, Charlie & Leticia. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we have been focusing on people who we love and 

why, linking to our book of the week ‘I’ll Always Love You’ by 

Paeony Lewis. We used our class PODD book to say why we 

love our special person, then we used Seesaw to help us write 

and upload our sentences. 
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Room 12 News 
Felicity, Kellie & Heidi. 

 

    Let’s delve into 

Room 12                     
and see what’s happening 

We have been  doing some amazing 

science experiments , linked to our 

Term  topic  ‘Chem Lab’ 

   Ayla is adding the detergent 

   To the milk and food  

colouring 

Logan is watching 
his worm trying 

to dance 

 We tried to make worm 
dance 

Great job Ruby with  

following the method of 
our experiment 

Campbell is stirring the bi-carb 
soda with the water 

Ben is watching the  

reaction 

Check out this reaction 

       Luke 

We made a reaction 
with milk, food  

colouring and detergent 
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Room 14 News 

Ellissa, Tracy, Majella & Cody.  

This term we are focussing on Chemical Science. We have been 
doing lots of research and have been mixing things together to 
see what it looks like and see what happens. Scientists, chefs, 

construction workers and actors are jobs that people have that 
involve mixing things together. So far we have mixed together 
icing sugar, rice bubbles and cocoa powder and mixed lots of in-
gredients together in cooking. We are looking forward to making 

exciting things like volcanoes, slime and lava lamps throughout 
the term! 
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School’s Web Page! 
As many of you may already know, Belvoir has created a Web page. You can 

access the page by going on to  

https://www.belvoirss.vic.edu.au/ 

This page is used to promote events, share information and showcase 

achievements of classes and individual students. We would love for you to 

share this page with your friends and family so that everyone can see the 

great things happening in our school. 

CONTACT  DETAILS 

Could all families please make sure that 
they inform the school office whenever 
they have any changes to any of their 

contact details e.g.. home/mobile phone 
numbers, change of address etc. 

It’s extremely important that we have 
up to date information in case of 

emergencies.   
Please contact Andrea or Hannah on  

6059 8987 if you have any changes. 

 

WELCOME BACK TO 
TERM 2! 

 

Hope  

everyone had an  

enjoyable Easter break. 

 

 
 
Please note we are closed on: 
 
Monday 10th May 
Thursday 13th May 
Thursday 20th May 
 
Sorry for any inconvenience 


